
 
 
 
 
Meeting Notes 
March 3, 2004 
 
The meeting was called to order by President Brad Moffitt at 7:08 p.m. 
Secretary Cheryl Baugh read the February meeting minutes. They were approved as read. 
Jim Mueller presented the treasurers’ report.   

 
 

Old Business 
 
It was suggested that the Willamette Pass event should be changed to August 14th and 

15th due to conflicts with other Northwest events.  It was moved and seconded.  
Stickers with the updates will be created and placed on the calendars. 

 

New Business 
 
Lorin Wamsley thanked Zack Wilson for his year long sponsorship under Springfield 

German Import. 
Tim Steck will write the March article and Brad Moffett has been assigned the April 

article. 
Tim Steck stated calendars will arrive March 4th. 
Lorin Wamsley asked for volunteers for Chief of Tech.  Jerry Akins volunteered.  Stan 

Jellison and Ryan Wamsley will help out in tech this year. 
Jerry Braunberger will store the pinewood derby track at his house.   He will get with 

Bonnie Mueller to work out a time to move the track. 
The club gave Pat Ezard the approval to purchase 4 more radios and tie downs for the 

generator.  It was moved and seconded. 
Larison registration forms will be in a PDF format this year.  Their effectiveness will be 

evaluation and possibly implemented for next seasons autocross events.    
IceBreaker setup is at 3:30 p.m., Saturday at Valley River Center. 
Pat Ezard and Bonnie Mueller suggested we replace the old generator.  Jerry Akins will 

check in to possible trade in and information about a quieter unit.  He will report 
back at  the next meeting. 

The flyer party is March 11th at 6 p.m. at Jim Mueller’s office. 
Bren Wamsley has volunteered to do the registration for Test and Tune.   
Jim Mueller will set up grid for more efficient operation.  
Bren Wamsley reported that banquet room fees are increasing.  We voted to allow Bren 

to make the arrangements as she saw fit.  The room will need to be large enough 
to accommodate the pinewood derby again this year.   
 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m.      
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